
Pastoral Care Check-Up
This year has turned out to be an unexpectedly challenging
time  for  this  generation.  The  COVID-19  pandemic  looks
likely to spill over into 2021. The economic recession
that has already happened will continue to deepen. The
Hebron pastoral team is concerned about the welfare of the
members and friends of the church. It has remained in
touch and visited as many of them as possible over the
past  half-year.  The  Hebron  Pastoral  Care  Check-Up  is
another initiative of the pastoral team to connect with
Hebronites  and  enable  Hebronites  to  update  the  team
concerning their current situation. This will help the
team  in  planning  the  execution  of  its  pastoral  care
ministry. Please help us by filling out the survey so that
we can serve you better.
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https://hebronbp.org/info/2020/09/pastoral-care-check-up/

